
 

Bro. Karl Hudson 
 

Spring Time 
 

Does anyone take Groundhog Day 
seriously? In Tennessee, we did. In 
fact, we had many groundhogs on 
our property. They did big holes in 
the ground to make their homes. I 
am surprised we never busted a tire 
in the hayfield when we hit one of 
their holes. If you saw the news, we 
are in for an early spring. 
Punxsutawney Phil, the groundhog, 
could not see his shadow. Regard-
less of groundhogs and the weath-
er, the days are getting longer. That 
must mean that spring is around 
the corner! It won’t be long until we 
see the tractors working hard to 
turn the soil and planting will fol-
low. New calves are already hitting 
the ground, and soon the trees and 
flowers will bloom. Spring brings 
everything back to life!  
The New Year has been good to us 
here at Mt. Pleasant. We had excel-
lent attendance during the month 
of January, especially in Sunday 
School. Let us keep working toward 
the goal of one hundred in Sunday 
School. Additionally, I want to thank 
everyone that has participated in 
our volleyball fellowship the last 
several weeks. We’ve had a great 
group every week to play and cheer 
for the teams. Even though we nev-
er asked for food, we have enjoyed 

some very good refreshments! I 
sincerely hope that we can look at 
other ways we can have fellowship 
within our church. Maybe, at some 
point, we can look seriously at a 
softball team again. That would be 
awesome! 
Even though we are still a few 
months away, Vacation Bible School 
(VBS) is already on our minds. Let 
me first encourage everyone to 
pray over our VBS. Every year we 
have a great opportunity to plant 
the seed of salvation into the hearts 
of so many boys and girls. We need 
to pray for these children; and spe-
cifically, we must pray for them to 
know the Lord as their savior. If you 
know a family with children, and 
they don’t have a church home, 
please invite them to our VBS. Final-
ly, we need volunteers for VBS. Sev-
eral have signed up already, but we 
need many more. It takes a small 
army of volunteers to pull off VBS, 
and I am thankful for everyone that 
works hard to make it happen. I am 
looking forward to everything the 
Lord is doing here at Mt. Pleasant.  
I love you all!  
 
 
Bro. Karl  
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Regular Sunday Schedule 
9:45 AM - Sunday School  

11:00 AM - Morning Worship 
5:00 PM - Discipleship 

6:00 PM - Evening Worship 
Wednesday Schedule 

6:30 PM  Prayer Meeting, GA’s, 
RA’s,  & Youth 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
8 Deacon’s Mtg                     4:00 PM              

11 WMU Mtg          5:30 PM 

12 VBS Mtg           6:30 PM 

15 Business Mtg          6:45 PM 

    

   
  “Tuesdays at Ten” 

Woman’s prayer group meets every 
Tuesday at 10:00 AM 

in the prayer room. 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
4 Matt Thornton 

7 Pam Weeks 
Kim Thornton 
10 Kim White 
13 Mara Grice 
17 Terry Sims 
Jackie Howell 
24 Kate Revert 
28 Faye Stewart 
Allie Crumpler 
Kirstin White  
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Welcome 
Join us for 
Worship!  

 

 

 
  
 
 
 

VBS Meeting  
Thursday, March 12th @ 

6:30 PM 
 

All teachers & anyone 
interested in helping 

with VBS should attend.    

Don’t forget to set your 
clocks AHEAD on Sunday, 

March 8th! 

VBS will be June 7 –
11, 2020 

A Family Meal will be 
served at 5:30 PM 

Classes will be from 
6—8 PM  


